
From: Blaine Ackley [mailto:blaineackley@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 1:45 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony 
 
Dear Commission Members< 
My name is Blaine Ackley and I reside at 655 NW 229th Ave. Hillsboro, OR 97124. 
I urge you to ban all future fossil fuel development within the city of Portland.  Also, please make any 
expansion of existing facilities rigorous and conscious of public safety. 
My point to you is that all you have to do is look at what happened at Mosier, Oregon minor train 
derailment to see what horrendous disaster could happen here. 
I urge you to consider the health, safety and welfare of your children and grandchildren in making this 
decision. 
Sincerely yours, 
:)Blaine Ackley 
 


